
 
 
                  

        

 

  

 
 

 

Sunday 28th May 

Commemorate National Sorry Day 
  

 

A time for all Australians to reflect on the profound grief and trauma experienced by 

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people, particularly members of the Stolen 

Generation. It is also an opportunity to celebrate their strength and resilience, and to 

reaffirm our shared commitment to healing and reconciliation.  
Together we can make a difference! 
 

2pm please join us for a free BBQ and afternoon tea. 

 Aboriginal artefacts will be on display 
 

2.45 pm Smoking Ceremony and Welcome to Country 

 One minute’s silence for the Stolen Generation 

 The Jannawi Dancers,  

 Scott Romain playing Didgeridoo and Gerard 

McMinn dancing. 

 A reading from Aunty Nancy’s book of poems.  

 Listen to three young local Aboriginal sisters 

singing. 

 A talk about the Stolen Generation. 
  

All afternoon there will be Boomerang painting and 

colouring in for the Kid 
 

 

Free Event: 2pm – 6pm 

All Welcome 
 

Scout Hall, Bilarong Reserve 

53 Wakehurst Parkway, Narrabeen 
 

Hosted by ASG-MWP 

(Your Donations are welcome) 
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